
IMPORTANT RECALL NOTICE 

 

(Expanded from the previous April 2012 Product Recall) 

Tektro TL-83 Brake Levers  
 

Sold from May 2011 to June 2012 on the 2012 S-Works Shiv 
Module and 2012 S-Works Shiv TT Modules 

 

 
 

The brake levers can become non-functional, resulting in one or more of 
the brakes becoming non-operational, posing a crash hazard. 

 

Please stop riding your bicycle immediately and return your 
levers/module/bicycle to an Authorized Specialized Retailer for free 

replacement brake levers. 
 

If you have any questions, contact Specialized Bicycle 
Components Inc. at: 

 

(877) 808-8154 
 

or visit our web site at: 
 

www.specialized.com 
 
 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission     Post until December 30, 2012 
 

 

http://www.specialized.com/

